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3 February 2020 
 
 
To: The Jesuit community in Moscow, Russia through Fr. Stephan Lipke, SJ 
 
 
Dearest Fr. Stephan, 

 
Greetings of peace! 
 
We from Simbahang Lingkod ng Bayan, the socio-political apostolate of the Society 
of Jesus in the Philippines, would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your 
unwavering support to our organization and the cause we represent. 
 
The generous support of our friends and partners like you and your network, 
particularly your community in Moscow, Russia, inspires us in our mission of 
advancing social justice in the service of the unserved and the least served in the 
Philippine society through our work in the fields of good governance and disaster 
risk reduction and management. 
 
Your combined donation totaling an equivalent in local currency of TWELVE 
THOUSAND THREE HUNDRED SEVENTY-FOUR PESOS AND THIRTY-SEVEN CENTAVOS 
(PHP 12,374.37) will help us extend support to the survivors of Taal eruption. 
 
We have also sent you a copy of our Official Receipt of your donation. For inquiries 
and other concerns, you may drop us a message at slb@affiliate.ateneo.edu and we 
are very much willing to offer our assistance. 
 
Thank you very much and we look forward to our continued partnership in our future 
endeavors and in ultimately fulfilling our mission together! 
 
 
Yours in faith,  
 
 
 
 
FR. PATRICK DOMINADOR Z. FALGUERA, S.J. 
Executive Director 
Simbahang Lingkod ng Bayan 
 


